
 

When we return to school in the Autumn term, we are incredibly 
lucky that Rachel Wallace from the NSPCC will visit Stoke Prior to 
give a talk to parents and carers about Online Safety for 4-9 year 
olds. 
 

This will include advice on how you can support your child to stay 
safe when using the internet, including staying safe when using 
online gaming platforms and on-demand services. In this ever-
changing world of technology, it is important to keep updated with 
the latest advice as to how families can stay safe in the online world 
and so we hope that you are able to take the opportunity to attend 
the workshop. 
 

The talk will be held on Tuesday 19th September from 2:30pm-
3:30pm in the school hall. Please register your interest through our 
online form here. 
 

______________________________________________________________ 

Book Fair 

There is a Book Fair in school from 14th – 20th July. Books 

will be available to buy at tomorrow’s School Fete, with 

both cash and card payment accepted, and throughout 

next week until Thursday.  

  

   

   
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Monday  
17/07 

Transition morning – YR, 1, 2 and 3 to new classes 
Y4 sports activity morning 

Tuesday 
18/07 

 

Wednesday  
19/07 

Violin lesson (re-scheduled from Sports Day) 

Thursday  
20/07 

9:15am – Y4 Leavers Assembly 

Friday 
21/07 

Violin lesson (re-scheduled from 14/07) 

 

 

Week at a glance 
 

-Mondays YR to come to school in PE kit 

-No PE for Y1 next week  

 
 
 
 
 

 

Reminders 
 

Online safety 
 

Further Ahead: 
First day of new school year – 05/09 

https://forms.office.com/e/tDRLnCvMcg

